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SUNDAY APRIL 8 Easter DayTODAY

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm

Contemplative - Communion  Ross Mackinnon
Interactive    Rev. Greg Fry                        
Traditional- Communion  Rev. Rosemary Carter  
Family Activity                                                        
Creative   Alanee Hearnshaw                                                    

John 20:19-31, Acts 4:32-35, Psalm 133, 1 John 1:1-2:2

SUNDAY APRIL 15 Easter 2

10.00am Combined Worship       Rev. Greg Fry
   

John 20:1-18 or Mark 16:1-8, Acts 10:34-43 or Isaiah 25:6-9, Psalm 118:1-2, 14-24,                
1 Corinthians 15:1-11 or Acts 10:34-43

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

Welcome to Our Church

GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centred community that meets God and shares 
that unconditional love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office  Hours: Mon-Fri 9am - 5pm
(except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev. Greg Fry
9561 3031        gjandco@bigpond.net.au

Rev. Rosemary Carter
9560 9843      rosemary.carter@internode.on.net

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167       madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342   alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
9560 3580       baclear@bigpond.com

Today’s 9.15am service is being recorded

Habitat for Humanity
Don’t forget that Habitat are now into their amazing 
building of five houses in five weeks as part of their 25
houses over the next two years at Yea, to assist people who lost their homes in the 
2009 Bushfires.
The monthly Brush with Kindness bushfire response day for this month will be at 
the Yea site on Saturday 21st April. We plan to use a 12 seater community bus for 
transport up and back, departing 7:30am from GWUC carpark; hire cost somewhere 
between $14 - $20each depending if the bus is full or not.
It would be good to have a big team this time and for you to see the site.

If you can lend a hand, let Lyn McDonald know ASAP to help with planning;

ph: 9560 9798, mob: 0407 040 939, email: lynmcd@chariot.com.au

Adult Group - Friday 13 April
This is our trip to Yea for the day including visiting Habitat’s Yea Heights Estate.
If you’ve booked you should already have received an advisory letter from us giving
you the details including meeting at the Mountain View Hotel Car Park by 8:45am – 
don’t get left behind.

Don’t forget to get your $16 each to us before the day!

Lyn & Pam McDonald ph: 9560 9798, mob: Pam 0418 179 887, Lyn 0407 040 939,  
email: lynmcd@chariot.com.au

2011 Religious Art Prize Winner Exhibition 
What a wonderful multi-talented congregation we have!   A member of our 
congregation, Barbara Bateman, has recently won first prize for Religious Art. Her 
oil painting   was on the subject “In the Image of God.” This happened at the 
“Chapel on Station Gallery” in Station Street, Box Hill, corner of Ellingworth Parade.

The Opening of the Exhibition is on 26 April and Closing on 6 May. Ring Barbara or 
Brace on 9807 3941 the exact times each day when you could see this Exhibition 
entitled “Living Paradox”.
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What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 9 April
10.30 am Leisure Time   R1 / F / K   Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653
8.00 pm Meditation   O     Enq: Bobbie Rooks 9803 0379
8.00 pm Badminton/Table Tennis  H     Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Tuesday 10 April
9.00 am Ladies Social Tennis  O     Enq: Eileen Scott 9800 4005  
8.00 pm Encounter Group  O     Enq: Lois Hosking 9560 1981

Wednesday 11 April
7.30 pm Kenya Information  C     Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342
7.30 pm Worship Band   R3     Enq: Dean Mann 9800 1768
8.00 pm Elders    R1     Enq: Belinda Clear 0400 559 423
8.00  pm Free Spirit    O     Enq: Deb Leigh 0411 778 417
8.00  pm Young Adult Group  O     Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Thursday 12 April
10.00 am - 2pm The Hub   F     Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
1.30  pm Scotsglen Singers  H     Enq: Heather Francis 9878 1979
7.30 pm Church Council Exec  V     Enq: David Morgan 9560 8024
8.00 pm Community Outreach  O     Enq: Lyn McDonald 9560 9798
8.00 pm Badminton/Table Tennis  H        NO MEETING - HALL RESURFACING
8.00 pm Uniting Voices   R1 / C     Enq: Barb Hurst 9803 9346 or
                 Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378
Friday 13 April
8.45 am Adult Group   O     Enq: Lyn McDonald 9560 9798
9.30  am Lectionary Group  R2
12.00 pm Cooee Scrabble Group  F     Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144

Saturday 14 April
1.00  pm Social Tennis   O     Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

Today’s Flowers in the church
Thoughtful flowers today are given by Doug Newberry and Allison Passmore in 
loving memory of Vera Newberry (22 March 2009).  

The light of you never dims. 
Arranged by: Leslie Lamble

Notice of Election of Elders
Until Wed 11th April 2012, members of the congregation may be nominated for 
appointment or re-appointment to the office of Elder. Nomination forms are 
available from the Elders board in the foyer and the Church Office. Details on 
which Elders have completed their period of office and current Elders are also 
available on the Elders board in the foyer.

The ministry of Elder is “‘one of spiritual oversight shown in visiting, teaching and 
encouraging members of the congregation and assisting ministers in the leadership 
of worship.” Please encourage those whom you believe should be elders to 
nominate.  The term of office of an elder is 1 to 5 years as chosen by the candidate.

To be recognized as an elder a candidate must receive the support of the majority 
of those members voting in a ballot. This will be done at a special Meeting of the 
Congregation on the 29th of April.

Yours in Faith,
Eric Armstrong and Neil Skilton, Chair and Secretary of the Congregation.  

The Hub Hot Cross Bun Morning Tea
Thank you to the many people who supported the morning tea at The Hub last 
Thursday. A wonderful total of $500 was donated to The Royal Children’s Hospital 
Good Friday Appeal. Special thanks to Muddings Bakery for donating all the 
delicious hot cross buns.  

Thank you also to The Body Shop staff, The Hub volunteers and all who helped on 
the day.

Thank You
Thank you to Greg, Robert, Rosemary and all the members of our congregation who 
supported our family and worked together on the day to make Jenny’s 
Thanksgiving Service such a wonderful celebration of her life.  For anyone who was 
unable to attend, copies of Jenny’s life story and a DVD of the celebration service 
are available from the Office.

God Bless you all - Garry Philpott.

Growing Generous Givers Letters
Quarterly letters are available from the table in the foyer.  Please check and take 
yours and any you can deliver.  Please check name and address carefully and advise 
the office of any changes.


